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September 19, 2013



Dear Brothers and Sisters,

[bookmark: _GoBack]As many of you know Barrington (Barry) Barnett was elected as our new General Chairperson. With this newly elected position, Barry will be leaving his President position effect October 1, 2013.

According to the by-laws the Vice-President, Harjinder Dhamnait, upon acceptance is moved to the President position. Harjinder has accepted the President position and he will begin his presidential duties effective October 1, 2013. 

We congratulate them both on their new position. 

There is now a vacant position within the Executive board. 

We will be holding nominations for a new Vice-President. As more details come to light there will be updates.



Sincerely

Amber Chambers 
Communicator
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